
I am writing to state my strong opposition to H57. I believe that all children, born or not-yet 
born are people, and should be protected by law.  
 
Children are not property, and should not be treated as such. Since they are too young to speak 
for themselves, we must legislate their rights, not kill them.  
 
Please vote against H57 
Thank you  
Melissa Ebbers 
 


